
 
 

Recognize a Shining Star 
 
At Avinity, we are honored to serve you. 
 
We appreciate our dedicated staff and know that you do too. 
 
Recognition from you for doing a good job is rewarding and 
a cherished gift for staff.  
 
When you give in honor of your Shining Star you are saying “Thank You” to someone who made a 
difference in the service or care you received. Your gift also ensures that we can continue to provide the 
type of community that residents and staff want and deserve. 
 
When you make a donation in honor of great service, care or an act of kindness from our staff, they 
receive a special pin and recognition in the community newsletter and/or other public display. 
 
You can make a gift by cash or check by bringing it to office staff at your community, or, to make a gift 
by credit card please visit our secure giving site at https://bit.ly/Donate2Avinity or call 612-861-2799 for 
assistance. 
 
Thank you for your support! 

 

https://bit.ly/Donate2Avinity

